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CLF Online Learning Portal - https://learn.clf.uk/

Seneca Learning - https://senecalearning.com/en-GB/

To extend your learning further when you aren’t in 
school, follow these useful  links to the CLF blog and 
online learning platform Seneca. 

We have a member of our Welfare Team on site 
at all times, but you can still access support when 

you aren’t in school!

Both students and parents are able to call the 
Safeguarding Line directly on: 

07599915486
Between 8:30am and 4:30pm Mon-Fri.

WoW cards are still 
being given out in 

school – but are also 
being posted by subject 

teachers for work 
completed online!

Welcome to the first edition of 
our weekly newsletter for 

students accessing our on site 
provision for Critical Worker, 
Vulnerable & SEND students. 

Although it wasn’t the start of 
term we expected when we said 
goodbye to our students at the 

end of Term 2, it was one that we 
were prepared for. As a result, 

over 100 students have attended 
our On Site provision and they are 

off to an amazing start!

Important Notices:
- Students will continue to wear PE Kit until further notice.  Hoodies are not allowed in 
the Academy and cannot be worn for PE.
- Students should bring in their own corded headphones to school everyday if possible.
- The canteen is closed during break time and will only be serving pre-ordered 

baguettes during lunchtime.
- Please take note of the new finish times for each year group.

#WeAreHanhamWoods

“I’m grateful for how beautiful the frosty mornings 
are, despite how cold it is on the way to school!”

New finishing times:
Year 7    2.45pm
Year 8    2.50pm
Year 9    2.50pm
Year 10  2.55pm
Year 11  2.55pm

https://learn.clf.uk/
https://senecalearning.com/en-GB/
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Are you looking for fun after school provision/ enrichment activities for your child?  

Book your child’s place through the website here: 
https://www.creativeyouthnetwork.org.uk/forms/creative-course-sign-up-form
Call Annette on 0117947 7948 Or Email creative.dept@creativeyouthnetwork.org.uk

https://www.creativeyouthnetwork.org.uk/forms/creative-course-sign-up-form
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